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24 August 2017 Senior secondary Number: 045/17 

Syllabus implementation workshops — an 
overview for school leaders 

Purpose 
To advise school leaders about the availability of a new resource on the information being 
delivered at senior syllabus implementation workshops. 

Information 
Subject-specific workshops are currently being delivered to Year 11 and 12 teachers who will be 
implementing new syllabuses from 2019. Around 17,000 teachers will attend these workshops 
over the next twelve months. 

Workshops cover unit planning, teaching and learning, and assessment. Participants map a 
sequence of learning and assessment using the syllabus and support materials, and discuss the 
syllabus construct.  

A school leader overview has been released to provide further information. 

What you need to do 
To access the School leader overview, principals and school leaders can log on to the 
QCAA School Portal and download a pdf from the News area. 
If you are unable to see this news item, speak to your school’s ORGADMIN to request access to 
the SNR_LEADER or PRINCIPAL role. 

Finding out more 
Please email adminseniorcurriculum@qcaa.qld.edu.au, or phone 3864 0299. 

Jacqueline Wilton 
Director, Curriculum Services Division 

Memo 
Queensland Curriculum and Assessment Authority 
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